
Pool Opens Soon 
The Pool will be open starting May 24th  
Pool hours 
May 24 - June 19:  June 20th thru Labor Day: 
Weekdays 4:00 - 7:00 pm Everyday 1:00 - 8:00 pm 
Weekends 1:00 - 8:00 pm 
 
Contact info 
Pool house: 806-9119       Manager: Crystal Lee 

Pool Rentals 
Birthday? Team Party? Group Celebration? Rent the pool! 
You get the entire pool and pool house to yourself, and 
two to three lifeguards depending upon the size of your 
party.  
 
One hour: $45   Two hours: $70 
 
Rentals can be reserved:      Call the pool for availability                                         
May 24 - June 19: 
Weekends 11:00am to 1:00pm or 8:00pm to 10:00pm 
(NO week nights rental until school is out) 

June 20th thru Labor Day: 
Pool rentals on week nights begin June 20 
Weekends 11:00am to 1:00pm or 8:00pm to 10:00pm 
Weekdays 8:00pm to 10:00pm 

Pool Rules can be found 
on our website under  the 
Pool Info tab. 
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BOARD MEMBERS 

Board Meetings 
are generally held the 
first Monday of the 
month. All homeown-
ers are welcome and 
encouraged to attend. 
During the summer 
they are held at the 
pool at 7:30 p.m.  

June 2, 2008 

July 7, 2008 

August 4, 2008 

 

Jim Eagan - President  

jeagan2001@comcast.net   425 488-8426   

Bill Connell - Vice President 

connellow@comcast.net  425 823-2449 

David Lee - Treasurer 

dwlee_@msn.com      425 765-9174 

Guss M  - Secretary 

Richard Kobylka - Park 

markoblyka@comcast.net    425 488-3057 

OPEN - Pool 

OPEN - Architecture 

Crystal Lee - Pool Manager 

Crystal.ice1@gmail.com    425 806-9119 

High Woodlands Homeowners Assoc. 

PO Box 772 

Kirkland, WA 98083 

E-mail the board at: 

board@highwoodlands.org  

Reminder 
Your dues must be paid 
current (as of May 15th) 
in order to use the pool.  



        

Dolphin Swim Team 
Swim Team Reg-
istration is going 
on now.  We have 
a swim team web-
site  that can be 
accessed through 
the High Wood-
lands website. 
From there you 

can download the 
registration forms. 
To avoid the 
$20.00 late fee 
the registration 
form, Midlakes 
Holds Harmless 
Release and pay-
ment must be 

postmarked or to 
Crystal Lee by 
May 9th! 
The first practice 
is May 19th. Prac-
tice times will be 
on the swim team 
website next 
week. 

A huge Thank you to 
Valerie  Spencer and  the 
many who helped make 

this years Easter Egg 
Hunt a good time for all. 

 Thanks to Cindy Zens 
for the wonderful         

goodies we enjoyed! 

Thank you for supporting our neighborhood! 
These companies donated the new office windows at the pool house in return for a year of 
free advertising. It was a great deal!!! 
For all your window needs contact All Service Glass @ 1 800 392-6392  
Weathervane Windows, check out windows online @www.weathervanewindows.com  

Kirkland  
Annexation 

 
 Learn more about Kirk-
land’s decision to put an-
nexation on hold. Please 
see the links on our web-
site. Thanks go to Pete 
Peterson for keeping us 
all informed on this very 
important topic. 

News from  
Down Under 

 
Shauna Snyder, the pool 
manager, the past two 
years has spent the year 
in Australia and has sent 
an update of what she is 
doing and how she is cop-
ing. For all the news and 
pictures see the complete 
update on our website. 
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A S S O C I A T I O N  

Pool Boy (or Girl) Position Available 

Can be a shared position 

Mon - Fri 11:00am - 1:00 pm 

Clean up park 

Empty garbage 

Clean bathrooms 

Water plants 

Clean deck  

Help manager where needed 

If you are interested please call  
Crystal Lee @ 425 487-3455  

 


